
 
 
 
 
 

December 23, 2002 
 

 
 
Carole Washburn 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: WUTC v. PacifiCorp, d/b/a/ Pacific Power & Light Company  

Docket No. UE-001734 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
 This letter is sent to advise that Commission Staff has reviewed the tariff 
sheets filed by PacifiCorp in compliance with the Commission’s Eighth 
Supplemental Order (Order) in the above docket.     
 

PacifiCorp revised the compliance tariff it initially filed, to include an 
appropriate effective date, and to reflect precisely the tariff language approved 
by the Commission.  Staff can therefore confirm that the tariff sheets as revised 
by PacifiCorp comply with the Order. 
 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 

DONALD T. TROTTER 
Senior Counsel 

DTT:tjj 
cc:  All Parties  
 
 


